
Halloween, October 31st, is 
fast approaching.  All ghosts 
and goblins of  Robert Lee 
have an opportunity to trick or 
treat at the First Methodist 
Church.  Vision With A 
Purpose will be one of  the 
organizations handing out 
goodies that night, from 5:30-
7:00.  Don’t miss this chance 
for a safe and fun Halloween.

October 31st is the last 
chance to purchase large 4x4 
Christmas Cards from Vision 
With A  Purpose.  You pick 
your design and VP will have 
them made up and erected.  
VP will store and erect the 
signs each year.  This is a 
chance to show your 
community support and 
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Christmas spirit.

For further information, 
contact Jan Petitt at 325-223-
1563.  A sample card is on 
display at Floyd C. Pettit Ins. 
Co. at 715 Austin St.

Major Stock Show sign-up 
will be held at the Bronte Ag 
Classroom on Wednesday, 
November 2, 2016, from 6 pm 
until 7:30 pm.

It will also be held on 
Thursday, November 10, 
2016, from 3:30 pm until 7 pm 
in the Robert Lee Ag 
Classroom.

If  you would like to put in 
entries to any of  the major 
stock shows (Sandhill, Ft 
Worth, San Angelo, San 
Antonio, Houston, or Austin), 
please make plans to come fill 
out paperwork at one of  the 
sign-ups or contact an Ag 
teacher or Extension Agent.

For our 
Bronte 

customers’ 
convenience, 

there is a Drop 
Box at

SHIRLEY’S 
PLACE

in
Downtown 

Bronte 
on US Hwy 

277.

  Robert Lee Care Center 
recognized Emila Vera as September Employee of  the Month. Emila 
has been employed at RLCC for 2 years in the housekeeping 
department. She is a dedicated employee and always willing to go 
the extra mile to do something nice for the residents.  She has very 
good work ethics. Emila and her 
husband Raymundo have three 
children - Carolina, Eliazar and 
Diana. She is the proud 
grandmother of  Maya Ruby.


